
 

 

Illinois Sentencing Policy Advisory Council (SPAC) Regular Meeting 

 

AGENDA 
 

Friday, November 19, 2021 

10:00 a.m. – 12:45 p.m. 

 

Join SPAC’s Zoom Meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87592344372?pwd=a1loQUdCUlA1cXVEcFRxakpJMlVpQT09  

 

Please note that this meeting will be video recorded. 

 
10:00 – 10:05  Opening Remarks from Lt. Governor Juliana Stratton 

   

10:05 – 10:15 Welcome, Agenda Overview  

 John Cullerton, Chairperson 

 

10:15 --11:15  Effectively Responding to Violent Crime: How Does Sentencing Fit In? 

 Dr. Kathryn Bocanegra, University of Illinois-Chicago, Moderator 

 

 Law Enforcement 

 Ernest Cato III, Chief, Bureau of Counterterrorism, Chicago Police Department 

 Sgt. Jermaine Harris, Community Policing Officer, Chicago Police Department 

  

 Violence Prevention/Intervention 

 Teny Gross, Institute for Nonviolence Chicago 

 

 The Voice of Lived Experience 

 Michael Tafolla, Victim Advocate, Claretian Associates 

 Edmund Buck, READI Chicago 

  

 Victimology & The Needs of Survivors of Violent Crime 

 Dr. Megan Alderden, Director, DePaul University Criminology Program 

 Vickie Smith, Illinois Coalition Against Domestic Violence   

 

11:15 – 12:15  Discussion  

 

12:15 – 12:20  Approval of Minutes  

 

12:20 – 12:30 Public Comment 

 

12:30 – 12:45 New Business – Meeting dates for 2022 

 

12:45  Adjourn 

 
 

Troubleshooting and Technical Difficulties: email John.Specker@Illinois.gov.  

Questions and Comments for those on phone: email Mark.Powers@Illinois.gov  
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Rules of the Zoom Road:  To help ensure that all who wish to speak have an opportunity to do 

so and that background noise is controlled, we will be using the following procedure: 

 

• Audio: All participants will be muted by the host upon entry to the meeting.   

o Raise your hand in the Participant Window if you wish to speak.  SPAC staff will 

monitor and create a queue of speakers.  Each person will be unmuted in the order 

in which they appeared in the chat features.  Presenters will be given priority to 

respond to questions or comments.    

o You may also type a question in the Chat Window.  Questions will be read in the 

order in which they are received and incorporated into the speaking queue.  

o If you raise your hand and are skipped over, use the Chat Window to contact 

Ryan Kennedy or email Mark.Powers@Illinois.gov.  

• Video:  Please activate your video when you are speaking.  We would appreciate SPAC 

members and invited guests leaving video on during the meeting, but feel free to turn off 

video when you are not speaking. 

• Call-in Participants:  SPAC’s Zoom meeting will have a call-in, audio-only 

participation for anyone to use.   

o Call-in participants will be muted throughout the meeting. 

o Call-in participants can participate by emailing comments and questions to 

Mark.Powers@Illinois.gov.  

o Call-in number is: +1 312 626 6799 

o Call-in Meeting ID is: 875 9234 4372  

o Call-in password is: 313457 

• Time management: 

o Members & Participants – Please keep your comments to 5 minutes or less.   

SPAC staff will mute speakers after a 1-minute warning in order to give everyone 

an opportunity to speak.    

• Chat Window:  Please feel free to use the Chat Window to add comments and questions.   

o The SPAC team will incorporate comments into the speaking queue to facilitate 

discussion. 

o Please note that comments via the Zoom chat, including private comments 

between participants, are public record as part of this open meeting. 

• Questions and speaking time: As much as possible, the time limit for whomever is 

speaking will be paused if the speaker has a question for another SPAC member or an 

invited guest.   

• Names:  Please use your full name to assist with our record keeping for attendance. 

 
Troubleshooting:  

• If your video freezes, please log out and try reconnecting. 

• For additional technical assistance, please email John.Specker@Illinois.gov. 

• Phone call-in to hear audio may be a successful alternative. 

• We will try our best to accommodate and troubleshoot any difficulties.   

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we try to facilitate a robust discussion remotely. 
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